



Queen Elizabeth's State Funeral



Dear Parents/Carers,

With the sad news last week, of the passing of Queen Elizabeth II, we have now received further information from the DFE and Local Authority that we can share regarding the 10-day period of mourning and the state funeral.

10-day period of mourning

Floral Tributes:

You can lay floral tributes at:

- -The flagpole outside the Town Hall, Katharine Street, CRO 1NX
- -Coulsdon Memorial Ground in Marlpit Lane, CR5 2HA
- -Norwood Grove Recreation Ground, Crescent Way, SW16 3AL
- -St Edwards King & Confessor C of E Church, New Addington
- -Wandle Park, Cornwall Road, CRO 3RD

Book of Condolence:

Croydon Book of Condolence is open at Braitwaite Hall, Croydon Town Hall, Katherine Street or visit any local library to leave messages to be added to the book.

Queen Elizabeth's State Funeral

The Government have announced a bank holiday for Queen Elizabeth II's State Funeral, which is taking place this coming Monday 19th September. Please note that this week school will be open as normal and pupils are expected to attend. We will be providing opportunities for our children to reflect and learn about Queen Elizabeth's life. Next Monday the school will be closed to all pupils and staff. After the bank holiday, school will reopen on Tuesday 20th September at the normal time.

Yours sincerely



Harlett



































